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PCS WEEKLY 

Urgent News General News 

Psalter Selection:  The psalter selection for next week is 

#199 verses 1, 3 and 5.  The memory verse is Mark 16:15. 

 

Mission Week:  All the monies collected from the donut 

sale and the hamburger lunch will be donated to our 

designated missions. Students still have until Monday to 

bring money in or Helping Hands and for the classroom 

Penny War contest. We will count the money Tuesday 

morning. Thanks so much for your help supporting our 

missions and helping to teach our children a valuable 

lesson regarding giving. We will report the collection 

amounts in next week’s memo. 

 

National History Day Winners:  Congratulations to our 

students who competed at the state level. We had one 

group that will go on to national competition on June 10.  

Also, another group is an alternate in case a group cannot 

make it. Nice job students and teacher! 

 

Mother’s Day Tea: The Mother’s Day Tea is scheduled 

for May 10 from 1:45 – 2:45.  Invitations were sent 

home for the mothers. 

 

Spring Music Night: We look forward to the program 

the children have prepared for our Spring Music Night.  

The program begins at 7:00 p.m.  Please have your 

children arrive by 6:40 p.m.and go to their classroom to 

warm up. 

 

All this the Lord willing and we live. 

 
 

. 

 

All this the Lord willing, and we live. 

 
 

Hot Lunch:  There will be a surprise hot lunch next 

week Wednesday, May 8.  

 

Parents United Notice:  Each elementary student 

received 2 thank you notes for each of their teachers in 

their Friday folder. Please have your children fill them out 

over the weekend and return them in their folders on 

Monday.  That would be great! We hope to display them 

at the teacher and volunteer luncheon. If you need extra 

for a special volunteer, please let me know or make copies 

of the one we sent. Thank you, PU.  

 

Yearbook Order Form:  It’s that time of year again to 

order your copy of the 2022-2023 yearbook.  It will be 

filled with wonderful memories of our school year.  Please 

reserve your copy by filling out the yearbook order form 

attached to the memo email. 

 

All junior high and elementary library books are due 

by Wednesday, May 15. Please check your homes, cars, 

desks, book bags, bookshelves, and anywhere else a book 

may be hiding. Thank you!  

 

Pictures Needed for the Yearbook: If you have pictures 

of students/staff/volunteers from throughout the school 

year that you are willing to share, please send them to 

Nate Meulenberg at nmeulenberg@pcskzoo.com. 

  

Graduation:  Graduation will take place on Tuesday, 

June 4, at 7:00 p.m. 
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                       Gary Blok led the 8/9 grade girls on a wildflower  
                                          tour at Hays Park 

                                                      
                                                                  Jack in the Pulpit 


